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Bryn Offa Church of England Primary School

Rockwell Lane, Pant, Oswestry, Shropshire, SY10 9QR

admin@brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk

Tel: 01691 830621

Headteacher: Mr P Thompson

3rd March 2021
Dear Candidate,

Thank you for taking the time and interest in the role we have advertised for two Level 3 Teaching Assistant roles we have, starting in September 2021.

All the information you need should be contained within the advert and the pack sent to you, but if there is anything you need to know before application, please do not hesitate to contact me directly on my email:

head@brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk
The child who will start with us in our Reception class in September has been allocated support at Level 8, which requires support throughout the full day including lunch and break-times. We are planning to cover this with one role running from 8:45am to lunchtime at 12:00pm (3.25 hours) and the other role running from 12:00pm lunchtime to the end of the school day at 3:15pm (3.25 hours).
For any role in school it is vital that we are able to select the best and most appropriate candidates, but for this role especially it is important we select the right two people for the role. The current Covid situation prevents us from using our normal selection process where we would watch the candidates working with children, so we will probably have to use a slightly longer than normal interview. This is nothing to worry about as our interviews are always friendly and relaxed.

This role will require the successful candidates to have a good level of written and spoken English and will be subject to an enhanced security check with the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS).

I look forward to receiving your application.

Yours sincerely 

Mr Thompson

Headteacher


